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December 3, 1919.

Dear Mr. Graham.-

I beg to inclose herewith copy of letter,

dated November 21, from Mr. Harold Dunn, Gleichen,

Incl.

Alta., with reference to his lease on Section 24, and

the fractional half of Section 23, Township 20, Rargo

22, West of the 4th Meridian. You will note that he

requeste that, either his rent be lowered,or a change

be made in the terms of the lease.

Will you kindly look into the matter, and

let me have a full report and recommendation.

yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

2. Esq.V. M. Graham
missioner

Regina, Sask.
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